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School Travel Survey  
 
Dear Headteachers  
 
We are asking all Wokingham Borough schools to undertake this simple school travel survey with 
every class in the school. This is a hands up exercise, asking pupils to identify how they travel to 
school and how they would like to travel. 
 
Gathering this information will help your school understand how your pupils travel to school and 
what might help to encourage walking, cycling and scooting. This information is essential for your 
school travel plan. Schools that are already engaged with the Modeshift STARS platform can use 
this as their annual travel survey. 
 
To complete the school travel survey online please use your school login for Modeshift STARS or 
use the word version on the next page. Both versions of the survey will ask for the same 
information. 
 
If you have any questions or would like any additional information about the school travel surveys 
& Modeshift STARS, please contact the My Journey Team MyJourney@wokingham.gov.uk 
 
 
Thanks for your continuing support!  ঒ওঔকখ 
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School Travel Survey 2022 
 

Name of school  
 

Date of survey  
 

Name of class  
 

Year Group  
 

Number of pupils absent 
today 

 
 

 
Please record the number of pupils for the questions below. 

 
How do you usually 
travel to school? 

 How would you most 
like to travel to 
school? 

 

Walk  Walk  

Cycle  Cycle  

Scoot/skate  Scoot/skate  

Public bus  Public bus  

School bus  School bus  

Park and stride / walk  Park and stride / walk  

Train/Tube/Metro  Train/Tube/Metro  

Car share  Car share  

Car  Car  

Motorbike/scooter  Motorbike/scooter  

Unknown  Unknown  

Total:  Total:  

 
Please return the completed surveys to 
Email heather.eley@wokingham.gov.uk,  
Post Heather Eley, School Travel Adviser, Civic Offices, Shute End, Wokingham, Berkshire, 
RG40 1WL. 


